CALS Faculty Association Executive Committee Meeting
September 10, 1998

Present: Chevone, Foy, Geyer, Hess, Hetzel, Kennelly, McDaniel, Mullins, Reaves, Swiger

I.  Minutes of the previous meeting were approved. The agenda was adopted.
Il. Dues

The treasury currently stands at approximately $1500. Dues will be $5 for the 1998-1999
academic year and a request for payment will be made electronically.

lll.  Reports & Business
A. Report from the Dean

The Dean discussed how the colleges strategic plan fits with that of the university.
Accomplishment highlights and strategies for the next year were provided.

B. Picnic

The Executive Committee and the Dean will share sponsorship of the CALS Faculty
Association fall picnic. Dan Eversole will coordinate food preparation and accept RSVPs.

C. P & T Elections

Elections for a representative from the ARECs will be completed by Monday. Sue Tolin
was elected to represent the CALS Faculty Association.

D. Department Heads Meeting
Bob Cannell will remain in his position until March. Nominations for his position are
encouraged.
Dean John White has been reappointed.
E. Dean Swigers Five-Year Review
The Deans five-year review is underway.
Respectfully submitted,

Dixie Watts Reaves



